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 The Public Hearing on Local Introductory No. A of 2019 A Local Law 

establishing the salary for the Offices of County Clerk and County Sheriff for the 

four year term of office commencing January 1, 2020 and continuing through and 

including December 31, 2023 was called to order by the Chair at 10:01 A.M.  

Seven Legislative members were present with Legislators Monell and Sullivan 

being absent. 

 

 There were 4 people in attendance. 

 

 The Clerk read the legal notice as published in the official newspapers. 

 

 Chair Sauerbrey spoke.  “This is for the annual salary of the County Clerk 

and the Sheriff, and we agreed that the County Clerk was $70,561 and the Sheriff 

was $92,962.” 

 

 There being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned at 10:03 A.M.   

 

 


